
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the City Administrative Officer to report to the Homelessness and Poverty 
Committee on whether entities other than The People Concern (TPC) and County of 
Los Angeles do master leasing programs and the feasibility of expanding these 
programs.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


